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Progress with Committee Resolutions 
 

Date of 
Meeting 

Item number and title Resolution  Progress 

17 
December 
2015  

5.  PRIMARY CARE 
PROVISION IN THE 
PRESTATYN AREA 

RESOLVED – that the Communities Scrutiny Committee agrees 
that:- 
(a) subject to the above observations, to receive and support the 
Health Board’s proposals for the future provision of primary 
healthcare services in the Prestatyn area from April 2016; and  
(b) the relevant Lead Members and Officers of Denbighshire 
County Council be made aware of the Committee’s views ahead 
of their meeting with Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board 
officials to discuss their expression of interest in the former Tŷ 
Nant office and car park site. 

The Health Board 
at its meeting on 
21 January 
approved its 
proposals for 
‘Healthy Prestatyn 
Iach’.  Services 
will be provided 
by the Health 
Board from 1 April 
2016 and the new 
model should be 
implemented in 
full by April 2017  

 6.  GP OUT OF HOURS 
SERVICE 

RESOLVED – to receive the report and, whilst acknowledging 
the challenges in certain areas, to congratulate the Health Board 
on the improvements made to date, particularly the effective 
working practices with the Accident and Emergency Department 
at Ysbyty Glan Clwyd and encouraged the Board to secure 
continued improvement in this area. 

Health Board 
officials advised of 
the resolution 

  



 7.  SUPPORTED INDEPENDENT 
LIVING 

RESOLVED – that: 
(a) subject to the above observations, to receive the report 
and the progress to date in establishing the Supporting 
Independent Living (SIL) Service; and  
(b) a further report be presented to the Committee in six 
months’ time outlining the progress with the introduction of the 
Supporting Independent Living Service, and that the report 
include details of the Supporting People funding for the County 
for 2016/17 and the benefits of taking an integrated streamlined 
approach to managing SIL, Reablement and the Health and 
Social Care Support Worker Service (HSCSW). 

Follow-up report 
scheduled into the 
Committee’s 
forward work 
programme for 
June 2016 – see 
appendix 1 

 


